MEMORANDUM

TO: Rita Schneider, President

Lombard Historic Preservation Commission
FROM: Jennifer Ganser, Assistant Director of Community Development 96-
DATE: July 19, 2016

SUBJECT: 2015 Survey

The Historic Preservation Commission received the draft 2015 survey from Douglas Gilbert.
The Commission may recall reviewing the first survey in 2014; the 2015 survey adds additional
properties in the Village. Attached please find copies for your review.

REQUESTED ACTIONS
Staff recommends the Historic Preservation Commission make a recommendation to the Village
Board to accept this survey as an official historic survey of the Village.



